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N e w s l e t t e r  

Year 1 Assembly 
Congratulations to the amazing students and staff in 
Room 1 and 2. Presenting the assembly in Term 1 can 
be stressful and everyone did a fantastic job. I absolutely 
loved the song and the dance moves were outstanding. 
Such a great way to celebrate our diverse school 
community. Well done to all involved. 
 
Autism and Epilepsy awareness 
It was wonderful to see so many students and staff 
wearing blue and/or purple. It was great hearing students 
talking about what they learned in class. 
 
Year 6 Camp 
It is such a wonderful experience going on camp and I 
am always grateful to our wonderful staff who agree to 
take the kids on camp. It is a huge responsibility, 
extremely tiring but also a wonderful team building 
opportunity. Students will be doing a great variety of 
activities that will help them to grow in many ways. Mrs 
Petkoff and I will be visiting them tonight and I’m sure we 
will be hearing stories about all the challenges they faced 
but overcame. Thanks so much to Mrs Halls, Mrs 

Howard, Mr Nguyen for your commitment to camp and to  
Mr Gaspar and Mr Hyde for sleeping a night each! I’m 
sure it will be memorable for all. 
 
Camboon Staff 
Mr Dean is leaving – our amazing 
gardener is leaving us to pursue 
other opportunities. Mr Jim Dean 
started with us in June 2020 and 
has always worked hard to ensure 
our gardens, grass and school 
look wonderful. We wish him all 
the very best and we will miss him.   

 
We are farewelling Mrs Donna Cutler today and 
sincerely thank her for the amazing 24 years of 
service to our lovely school. We wish her all the 
very best. 
 

Holidays challenge 
Holidays challenge – when we were celebrating Harmony 
Day, we had some students ask, "What is the national 
dress of Australia?"  My challenge is for students and 
families to create a national dress for Australia.  You can 
email me your designs at 
janice.cuculoska@education.wa.edu.au 
 
Wishing you all a safe and enjoyable break. I look 
forward to a great Term 2. 
 

Janice Cuculoska 

Principal 
 
Goodbye 
It is with some sadness and mixed emotions, as I collate 
the school newsletter for the last time at CPS, and bid 
everyone farewell. As Janice announced, after 24 years I 
am leaving for another school, closer to home and my 
grandson Eddie. Camboon has been my work family for 
many years, and I am so proud and privileged to have 
been associated with such an amazing school. I have 
seen many families come and go, even students that 
once attended CPS and now have families of their own at 
Camboon. This school is special in so many ways. The 
staff are amazing, sharing a genuine passion and love for 
the students and community. I have always worked 
closely with the P&C who do an amazing job. I 
encourage anyone with some spare time to volunteer, 
they always need helpers. 
 

It has been a pleasure and I will miss all your smiling and 
familiar faces. 
 

Big hugs and love, Donna 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
Wednesday 5 April 

• Canteen Open  

• Year 6 Camp 
Thursday 6 April 

• Canteen Open 

• Year 6 Camp 

• Easter Hat Parade 

• P&C Easter Raffle Draw 
Friday 7 April 

• Good Friday Public Holiday 
 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
 

Monday 24 April 

• Staff Development—Pupil Free Day 
Tuesday 25 April 

• ANZAC Day Public Holiday  
Wednesday 26 April 

• Students resume for Term 2 including EC1A 

• Canteen Open  
Thursday 27 April 

• Canteen Open  
Friday 28 April 

• EC1B commence Term 2 
• ANZAC Assembly 
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Before School, After School and Vacation Care 
onsite at Camboon Primary School.  
Contact Care for Kids OSHC on 0456 857 463  
or camboonoshc@careforkidswa.net.au  
or obtain a flyer from the school office. 
FOR SCHOOL HOLIDAYS PROGRAMS,  

mailto:camboonoshc@careforkidswa.net.au


 

Merit Ceritificates 
Friday 10 March2023 

Congratulations to the following students, who were awarded merit awards a the last 
assembly. 

 
Room 1 Aidin C  Elara P 
Room 2 Isabella L  Kushal G 
Room 3 Resul E  Harper R 
Room 4 Liam G  Tristan S 
Room 7 Abdul B  Vivienne L 
Room 8 Bruce N  Mya B 
Room 9 Alessio L  Marlee-Autumn D  
Room 10 Maya M  Jackson L 
Room 15 Madeline C  Mohamed T  Nathan C 
Room 16 Omar A  Hunter S   
Room 17 Kynan V  Tiana K  Katherine Y 
 
 

AUSSIE OF THE MONTH 
The Aussie of the Month Award is a West Australian 
primary school based award program which has been in 
operation for over ten years, with the participation of 
hundreds of schools across the state.  
 
Like all of our awards the ‘Aussie of the Month’ recognises 
personal endeavour, achievement and contribution to the 
community. The awards also reflect some of the values we 
share as Australians, a sense of fair play, generosity of 
spirit, commitment to community, participation and a real 
concern for the environment. 

Congratulations to our April 
Aussie of the Month recipient 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brooklyn N—Room 2 

MONSTER SMILES 
Monster Smiles is an initiative created by one of our former 
students, Joe. You can read about Joe and his journey to 
develop Monster Smiles at  
https://www.monstersmiles.com.au. Joe believes that when 
we practice random acts of kindness, it releases positivity: 
We feel better and the recipients of our acts feel better, which 
then makes them more likely to be kind to other people. 
This year we have introduced a “Smiles and Kindness” Award 
for students who are positive role models within the school. 
The award will be presented by Mrs Cuculoska at 
assemblies. Students will receive a certificate, and a Monster 
Smiles pillowcase, donated by Joe.  

 Congratulations to our April 
Smiles and Kindness recipient 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Minaho  H—Room 10 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.monstersmiles.com.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDonna.Cutler%40education.wa.edu.au%7C7d667b7d0c6446587bd508da0af0e044%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637834326904349330%7CUnknown%7CTWFp


 

 


